
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 
14th September 2017 
 
 
15th September 

 GamesNet Melbourne 

 Yr 1/2 Activity Day 
 
19th September 

 Yr 3/4 Jaycee Park Excursion 
 
20th September 

 Yr Prep/ 1/2 Book Launch (2.30) 

 Yr 5/6 PBL History Launch  
 
21st September 

 Yr 3/4 PBL Launch (11:45-1:15) 

 Prep /1/2 Homework Reward 

 
22nd September 

 Walking School Bus 

 SRC Sports colours activity day  

 Last day Term 3 - Early Dismissal at 
2.15pm 
 

9th October 

 Term 4 begins 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note Home 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mildura West Primary School 
Ninth Street 
MILDURA Vic  3500 
 

Ph:   03 5023 1336 
Fax: 03 5021 3501 
mildura.west.ps@edumail.vic. gov.au 
 

School Council President 
mcdonald.kiran.k@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 
 

From the Principal and Assistant Principal… 
 
As Term 3 draws to a close, there’s still a great deal of excitement at school. 
Our Grade 2 students sleep over tonight and they are extremely excited about 
this! Tomorrow the Grade 1 & 2 students will spend the day in a variety of 
activities. We know it’s going to be so much fun! Next week on Friday our 
SRC have organised a Footy/Sport Colours Day. It would be great if students 
could wear something to represent their favourite team. Students will be 
challenging the staff in a football match, which is bound to be entertaining.  
 
 
Student Action Teams 
The student led activities at lunchtimes have been a hit. It’s been fantastic to 
see the students show initiative and leadership to help give their peers a 
variety of fun activities. This week we have had a games, craft and language 
club operating. 
 
 
NAIDOC Week features in Sunny Daily  
An article of our wonderful NAIDOC celebrations appeared in Wednesday’s 
paper. The Totem Poles are now weather proofed as well  
as the students individual painted 
stones. These will be laid in the  
coming weeks around the totem  
poles. It’s sure to be an amazing  
feature once all finished. 

 
 
The Playground!!! 
Our maintenance men have been busy constructing a border and laying 
softfall bark chip to make sure the area is safe to play on. The playground will 
open next week. There will be a roster and a few rules created to ensure 
everyone gets a fair go. It is huge, but accommodating 380 kids and 50 staff 
at once might be tricky…  
 
 
Dance with Mrs Libby Kennedy  
This week we welcomed Libby into the school to replace Mrs Saunders on 
leave. Libby has been teaching the kids dance and they have been loving 
 it. This will continue 
 next week with a 
 performance to be 
 held at the last  
assembly.  
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On Monday, a group of students who have been participating in the Swimming in Two Rivers Program went 
on an excursion to Warakoo Station. The program is designed to give Indigenous students connection to 
their culture. Monday’s excursion was a culmination of the program, a day of participating in Indigenous 
cultural activities in a traditional setting. Students enjoyed fishing, making Johnnycakes and kangaroo stew 
for lunch, painting canvases and exploring the most beautiful river setting you could imagine. Thank you to 
MDAS for organising the program and the excursion. 

  

Enrol now for 2018  
If you or someone you know has a child 

starting school in 2018, please call into the 

front office and collect an Enrolment Pack, or 

arrange a tour of our school.  
 

Grade 3/4 PBL Launch 
 

Nudge a Neighbour, Change a Behaviour! 
 

This term, Grade 3/4 students have been 
working on a PBL (Project Based  
Learning) Unit titled ñNatural Resources: Nudge 
a Neighbour, Change a Behaviour!ò. Students 
have been learning about sustainability, natural 
resources and their environment, as well as what 
makes a good team.  
Students have been working in teams to create 
videos that encourage others to change their 
behaviours, to create a better world. We would 
love for all families of Grade 3 and 4 students to 
come along and see West’s best filmmakers and 

hopefully change some behaviours!  
 

Time: 11:45pm-1:15pm 
Date: Thursday, 21st September 
 2017 
Location: MWPS Gym 
Hope to see you there! 
 

Grade 5/6 PBL History  
Launch 
 

This term the 5/6 students have 
been learning about Australian 
History. They have chosen a 
significant person in our history  
to research and have created a website about 
them. The students have worked very hard to 
complete their work, which includes a 
biography, facts and a timeline. Next 
Wednesday 20th September the students will 
share their websites with each other.  
 

Prep 1/2 Book Launch 

 You are invited to attend the  

Prep/1/2 Book Launch! Your  

child has written and published a book and would 

love you to come to school and read it with them.  

When: Wednesday, 20th Sept, 2017 at 2.30pm. 

Where: Official Book Launch in the Gym. 

Who: All parents/carers of Prep/1/2 children are      

   invited. 

We look forward to seeing you there!  
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Stars of the Week   
Class Star of the Week Reason 
Prep / 1 M Caleb Kemp For being respectful to others 
Prep / 1 P Jye Alderton For working hard in Reading and Writing 
Prep / 1 B Laisa Sovau For being a kind and caring class member 
1 H  Evah Byrne For showing respect and kindness to teachers and her 

friends. 
1 S Claudia Astill  For working hard on your narrative in readiness for the 

Book Launch. 
1 / 2 L Brooke Wells For always taking pride in the presentation of her 

bookwork.  
2 N Darcy Brown For showing excellence and pride all week during 

NAIDOC Week celebrations.  
2 S Kayen Knox For persisting with multiplication in maths. 
3 M Selina Allford For showing neatness and hard work during writing. 
3C Alana Boulton For great thinking when summarising non-fiction texts.  
4 A L Jacob Gray For working well with his partner in PBL. 
4 A T Kalym Higgins For working so well with others. 
4 / 5 K Indiana Mann For being a fantastic student in 4/5K 
5 O H Taryn Clode For working extra hard on her website and striving for 

excellence. 
5 P Hailey Croucher For working hard to produce an excellent biography.  
6 C A Noah Mitchell For working hard to complete his Biography 
6 C R Jayden Robertson For working really hard on his biography and website. 
P.E Prep Cobie Beswick For excellent skills and sportsmanship during PE 

lessons 
P.E.3-6 Laylah Al Saimary For amazing badminton skills 
Science 5/6 Zhoe Ditchburn 

James Gray 
For your detailed torch cutaway diagram 

Science P/1 Ruby Venville Working hard on your labelled drawing  
Science 1/2 Jacob Ellis-Evans For contributing terrific answers. 
Science 3/4 Zariah Martin For being a great class member. 
Art N/A Teacher Absent 
REP  Leisha Branson For being a wonderful helper in the Friendship Zone. 
Brekky Club Jacob Gray For being a fantastic helper at Breakfast Club 
Prins Award Isaiah Baxter For an amazing ‘Welcome to Country’ at last weeks 

assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walking Bus 
 

 

The last Walking Bus for the Term will be 

held on the last day of Term 3,  Friday 22 nd 

September.  There are plenty of ôseatsõ 

available for walkers and all types of active 

transport!   

Departure:  8.30am from  the corner of 

Riverside Ave & Ninth  Street . 

We would like to thank the Police and 

Neighbourhood watch for supervising the 

Walking Bus.  

 

 
 

This will be held the last day of Term. Dress 

up in your favourite sports colours. If you 

donõt have a favourite team some of the SRC 

children have suggested you wear your 

jogging clothes, or gymnastics clothes or 

wear active gear! Make sure the clothes you 

wear are Sun Smart . Each class will have their 

own activities.   

Bee Bot Robots in the 
Classroom  with Mr 

Branson  
 

This week Miss Molina’s Preps 
got to program our new Bee Bot 
robots to solve simple problems. 
The Bee Bots can take up to forty 
instructions using Forward, Back, 
Left and Right! The Bee Bots are 
used to help teach direction, 
location, right and left and how to 
put instructions in the right order. 
The students loved working out 
how to get the Bee Bot from one 
flower to the next, or how to get 
the Bee Bot around our farm floor 
map. 
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Our students are persuading the audience to 
look at the deeper meaning for their water 
posters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Evin Tas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kaiden Craig 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sustainability Ambassadors 
 
 

The Sustainability Ambassadors went to the Etiwanda 
Wetlands last week. There is lots to learn at the 
wetlands, as there are many stages of filtration before 
the water returns to the Murray River. In this case the 
wetlands are man-made and referred to as a 
constructed wetlands. The water pours into the wetland 
from the Etiwanda and San Mateo  
drains. Picking up litter  
certainly made a difference 
to the wetlands! Thank you  
to Bonnie Pettett MRCC for 
giving us an informative  
understanding of the  
Wetlands. 
 
 

Rubbish Free Wednesdays! 
 
Last week the class winner of Rubbish Free Snack and Lunch was the class with 
the most people rubbish free for both. With a total of 11 children Rubbish free the 

 is:  Prep 1/B Congratulations to Mrs Brennan’s class 

 
 
 Maths Competition  
Please write the correct answer, cut out and place the problem in the Maths Competition Box, located next to lost 
property in the office. You can complete the problem as a family or individual. A winner of a $5 canteen voucher is 
drawn at Friday’s assembly. Good luck.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME  ___________________________________  
 
CLASS ________________ 
 

 


